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Welcome to EYFS at Bramley! 

We have had a wonderful first week in school and the children have settled into the routines
of the school day brilliantly!



This half term Reception will be learning all about our local area through our topic 'In the

Town'. We will explore the different places in our town and how people's jobs and roles help
us to stay safe. We will learn about the role of maps and even create our own 3D map of

Bramley.
We look forward to welcoming Nursery to school on Monday where they will begin their

journey by looking at the topic 'I am 3'. They will explore all the stories around the number
three  and use them to find out about different families and how we  have changed from a

baby to now. 
All EYFS children will begin their wonderful journey into reading and writing by starting our

SuperSonic Phonic Friends programme. Look out for your weekly newsletter to support
reading at home! 

Do be a good listener 
Do be kind and keep your hands and feet to

yourself 
Always treat everyone with kindness and

respect. 

Our Class Rules!  
Meet Doobie Dog and Barney Bear who have helped

us to learn our class rules this week.

Little Legs Rugby 



On a Monday Reception children will
be taking part in rugby sessions as

part of our PE. 




Our Daily Routine 
8.45 -  Register and welcome 

9.00 - dough disco / name writing 
9.10 - Literacy / Topic input 
9.30 - focus provision time 

11.15 - Maths input 
11.45 - lunch 

12.30 - phonics 
1.00 - provision time 

2.30 - story time 
2.50 - home time 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/

